Patricia Connell

I’m writing in support of the proposed Outstanding Resource Waters designations for the upper
watershed of the Cascade River, the upper watershed of the Green River, and the Napeequa River.
These areas have provided immense value for generations, and deserve to be protected. From
supporting local economies to providing valuable recreational opportunities like fishing and
kayaking, these rivers are extremely important to our state’s quality-of-life. I believe that future
generations will greatly benefit from expanded protections for these waters and know that
protecting them will only further strengthen our state. I am committed to protecting the waters of
Washington. One thing that I have become almost obssesive compulsive about is people who wash
their cars on their drive ways and not on the grass to allow the wash soap to filter through the soil.
Thank you for your consideration.



